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Specialist’ Workshop
on Seismic Hazard Assessment of the NPP Temelin Site

Prague, 27-28 March 2003

Following the Roadmap for the implementation of Annex I and Annex II of the Conclusions
of the Melk Process and Follow-up agreed by Prime Minister Zeman and Federal Chancellor
Schiissel with presence of Commissioner Verheugen, a specialist workshop was held in
Prague on 27-28 March 2003.

In accordance with the Roadmap, the workshop addressed the issues related to seismicity of
the NPP Temelin site. It should be noted that the information provided also related to Annex
II of the “Brusel Agreement”.

The Czech side presented %/omprehensive set of lectures explaining how the seismic hazard
was considered during siting of the installation and how the seismic case is being
continuously supplemented based on new scientific and measurement data. Special emphasis
was put on earthquake hazard assessment procedures. Each presentation - all together 11 -
was followed by questions and answers deepening the issues. The Austrian side appreciated
the efforts made by the Czech side in preparation and conduct of the workshop.

Both sides appreciate the way of open discussion and the exchange of technical opinions
among the experts on topics related to safety of the NPP Temelin.

The purpose of this specialist's workshop as defined by the Road Map has been met.

Austria might come back to the seismic issue in the framework of the Austrian-Czech
bilateral Nuclear Information Agreement.
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